
From: Richard Feenstra  

Sent: April 6, 2021 1:13 AM 

To: Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Secondary housing units /laneway homes 

Dear Ms Wilson  I Elizabeth  Cook  live in ward one. I am.writing to support the building of 

secondary  units in Hamilton band ward 1.We are seniors and would like to consider  the building  of a 

small unit to help  our son who is supporting  himself  on ODSP  have an affordable  independent  place 

to live. 

Thank you Elizabeth  Cook  
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